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Brian Schultz

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 2:59 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038

Customer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 1:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 12:35 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: rwilliamson101@cox.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Ron Williamson 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (850) 862-5442 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: rwilliamson101@cox.net 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Concerning Gulf Powers recent request for a 5 year $8.21 "Storm Restoration Surcharge". I see this as nothing more than
an attempt to make up for lost revenue due to the number of customers no longer receiving service, not so much as 
recovering hurricane related costs. Why should the rest of us have to make up the cost? Isn't Gulf Power required to 
carry some type of insurance to cover loses like this? Hurricanes are a part of living in Florida - it's why most of us have 
insurance to cover those costs. I, like many others, have a budget to stay within regardless of the circumstances, and a 
lot of us can't afford this increase. I hope the PSC sees this for what it is and, if not totally denying it, at least not 
approving the total amount requested. Thanks for your time.       
 
 




